
 

 
The Berlin Board of Education 

has scheduled a virtual informational meeting on  
Monday, February 8, 2021, at 5:45 p.m.,  

to discuss the superintendent’s 2021-2022 recommended budget. 
 
Learn what is included in the request and what is not.  This request has not 
yet been approved and the Board would like to hear your input prior to its 

approval and submission to the Town Council. 
 

5:45-6:30 – Presentation/Overview to the Public 
6:30 – Questions/Answers 

 
You may click on this link to view the livestream of the meeting: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCBMUXMxSi05OrZUdfNpMAnw?view_as=subscriber 

 
To submit questions/comments before or during the meeting, 

please email the Board of Education at  
boe@berlinschools.org. 

(Please provide your name and address in the email.) 
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